
 

Hebron’s State of the Arts

 
 
Welcome to State of the Arts! This is where we will showcase all the wonderful things 
happening in the Hebron Arts community. 
 
Want to join our community? 
 

● Future Vikings: We have a website that houses all the information that incoming students 
should know about our incredible arts programs. ​Click here to check it out! 

● Viking Time Arts Showcase: During each December Viking Time, the arts program will 
be showcasing students in visual and performing arts. Join meet code mhhs-arts! 

● Arts Virtual Open House: All the arts teachers will be available at a virtual open house 
where interested current and incoming students and parents can attend to get all their 
questions answered about how to join this wonderful arts community. The virtual open 
house will be on December 16, 2020 at 7pm on Zoom. ​Click here to join the virtual open 
house on December 16th. 

 
Check out our upcoming performances. 

 
● Hebron from Home: ​The theatre department proudly presents a virtual cabaret on 

December 4, 2020 at 7pm. Students from our honor society have directed, performed, 
and edited this exciting event that will be live-streamed for one night only! ​Get your 
tickets here​. 

● A Virtual Evening of Dance​ is a live-streamed event on January 8, 2021 at 7pm. Come 
experience student choreography in a variety of genres as you view this amazing 
collection of work compiled over the first semester by the dance department. Check out 
the​ dance website​ for more information. 

https://www.mthebronmusic.org/future-vikings.html
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86057826184
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86057826184
http://www.mthebrontheatre.org/
http://www.mthebrontheatre.org/
https://www.hebrondance.com/


● Linked: Together through Technology: ​The arts team cordially invites you to join us 
on January 22, 2021 at 7pm for a live-streamed event. This collaborative performance 
will feature students from all our arts programs working together virtually to show 
connection in this detached time. Students from art, band, choir, dance, orchestra, 
guitar, and theatre will be featured in this wonderful celebration of collaboration and 
creativity. More information to come. 

 
 

Virtual arts classes are thriving! 
 
● Broadway performer, Robin Masella, provided Mt. Hebron Dance and Theatre students 

with a virtual dance workshop this week. Students got to learn and perform original 
choreography from "Frozen", "Chicago", and "Cats. Students also got to ask questions 
about her experience auditioning and performing on Broadway. Thank you to Mrs. Jen 
DiPietro for making this wonderful opportunity for our arts students. It was a true joy to 
experience! 

● David Young, former bassoon player with the US Marine Band and current 2​nd​ Bassoon 
of the National Symphony Orchestra, will be joining band classes after break to talk 
about, “How to stay motivated (and practice) when there are no scheduled 
performances!”  David is an HCPSS alumnus. 

● Check out our​ virtual gallery from our visual arts students​! 
 
 
 
Questions? Contact Kathryn Carlsen at kcarlsen@hcpss.org. 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/16KP5IorFpVDLkV7fVttCU55C5NQwCNNqnWaAmUeKtqY/edit#slide=id.g9aa0aaedc0_0_32

